
TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

March 20, 2006 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: James Singer 

Susan Lienesch 
Brooks Compton 
Robert Corbin 
Paul Gresham 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Jenn Kuschnerus 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

- Mr. Hom announced that with regard to Vectren's street closings (which include four 

• 

different projects involving replacing some casings of a major gas transmission line). The 
following areas in the City will be affected. South Clyo Road to Spring Valley Road along St. 
Leonard's will be totally closed Monday, April 3 through Friday, April 7, 2006. They are 
bringing in a second crew to work on this project and this will take advantage of the spring break 
schedule. Work will also be done on Centerville Station Road just east of Clyo Road in front of 
St. Leonards; in the area of Stubb's Park on Spring Valley Road; and north of Revere Village 
Apartments on South Main, just south of Ashton Glenn Apartments. 

Mr. Hom reported on the seasonal job fair that was held at Yankee Trace on Wednesday, 
March 15, 2006. There were 80 to 90 people in attendance. It is something the City may want 
to consider hosting with Washington Township and the Park District. 

Mr. Singer inquired about the proposed access road behind the Woodboume Library and 
McDonalds Restaurant. Discussion was held as to whether the Library Board had met with the 
Connor Group and if there is an interest on the Library's part to move forward with a 
preliminary engineering study. Mr. Hom will follow-up with a letter or phone call to Ms. 
Klinck of the Washington Centerville Public Library . 

Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 
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